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NOTICE 

 

Subject: Welcome message from Principal, and progress of Odd Semester 2020-2021 

 

Aum Namah Shivaya! 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

At the outset, I do hope you and your families are keeping safe and healthy. I shall always pray for 

your welfare, as you are part of my extended Amrita family. 

 

Please permit me to introduce myself. My name is Sriram Devanathan, and I have, very recently, 

taken on a new role of Principal, Amrita School of Engineering, Bengaluru Campus. 

 

It has been a pleasure and joy to connect with the students, your sons & daughters, in the last 5-6 

weeks after I joined here. 

 

It is now between one and two weeks into the new semester, and our faculty members continue to 

work hard to provide the best online educational experience for your children.  

 

With the meticulous planning, significant investment of resources, and state-of-the-art software 

systems - developed in Amrita - we have become leaders in this new mode of education delivery. 

Personally, I have even received requests from professors of eminent institutions such as the IITs, 

to provide guidance to them based on our experience. Therefore, I can assure you, on behalf of 

Amrita Vishwa Vidyapeetham, that the very best opportunities, of a very high standard, are being 

provided to the students.  

 

We have an open channel of communication, and welcome your inputs to make the educational 

experience ever better for your wards.  

 

As you may know, your cooperation and support in timely payment of fees would be important for 

our maintaining the education delivery at a high level of quality. I would greatly appreciate your 

kind support in completing the payment process by 31
st
 August 2020. In case the payment has 

already been made, then we request you to kindly share the payment details with 

accounts@blr.amrita.edu 

 

Once again, we pray to the almighty to keep you all safe and healthy.  

 

Thanking You, 

Best Regards,             

      Dr. Sriram Devanathan 

             Principal 

Copy to: 

 Dean Engineering  

 Campus Director 

 ICTS - with a request to put it up on the School’s website 

 File 
 

 


